
ADVISORY REGARDING POLICE CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE (PCC) 

Embassy of India, Abu Dhabi no longer requires local Police Clearance Certificate (PCC) for 

the issuance of Indian PCC from Indian service seekers with an intention to simplify various 

procedures related to Consular matters pertaining to Indian expatriates living in the UAE. 

Accordingly, any Indian service seeker, who requires an Indian PCC can approach BLS 

International, Embassy’s Outsourced Service Provider, without the need for a Local PCC. 

This step by the Embassy is intended to help Indian service seekers to save money and time 

especially in this Covid-19 pandemic situation 
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